
 Service Date: July 28, 2022 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 

 

July 28, 2022 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Cascade Natural Gas 

Corporation, 

Docket UG-200568 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On May 18, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Order 05 Rejecting Tariff Sheets; Authorizing and Require Compliance Filing in the 

above-referenced docket. Order 05, among other things, required Cascade Natural Gas 

Corporation (“Cascade” or “Company”) to file a Disconnection Reduction Plan.  

On May 18, 2022, Cascade filed with the Commission its Disconnection Reduction Plan. The 

Company’s Report shows, among other things, its existing payment options and available 

arrangements, low-income advisory group process, energy assistance offerings, low-income 

assistance analysis, and preventative disconnection process. 

On July 27, 2022, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter stating that it had reviewed the 

report. In its letter, Staff stated that it believes the Company has fully complied with Order 

05.  

The Commission has reviewed the Company’s Disconnection Reduction Plan and finds that 

the report complies with Order 05.  

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


